
 
 
Town Land Use Committee 
January 9, 2023 
Minutes 
 
Present: Chairman Tim Fiske, Christine Robidoux, Lilliane LeBel, Gail Cromwell, George Willard, 
Scott Hecker 
 
Absent: Allan Pickman, Kathy Boot 
Guest: Connie Kieley 
 
The Chairman called the meeting to order at 5:33 pm.  
The Minutes of the meeting of December 19 were approved as written.  
 
The proposed flyer focusing on safety developed by Lilliane and Connie was discussed at length 
with general approval.  Lilliane and Connie have done a lot of work getting it ready. It is to go 
out approximately January 19.  A photo is still needed  
The second flyer focusing on the Highway Department needs will go out February 2.  The Forum 
remains scheduled for February 23 at 7 p.m.  
 
The draft Summary was reviewed with a few changes recommended.  At Tim’s suggestion, Allan 
Pickman prepared a revised building sketch showing the location of the tractor and various 
implements inside the building.  That will be included. The plan for using the Summary was 
discussed. Copies could be prepared and put in selected locations for people to pick up prior to 
the Forum. Christine offered to put it on a power point to use at the Forum as well. It was 
decided to hold off on doing anything with it right now. It may still be improved.   
 
It was suggested that Kent Perry needs to know all the plans so that he will be favorably 
disposed. Tim said he would work on that.   
 
Gail advised that she asked permission to send the proposed warrant article to the town 
attorney for review.  Bill Ezell sent it in so we should get an opinion on that.  
 
George told the committee that Paul Quinn would like to join us.  Everyone thought that was a 
great idea and the select board should be asked to appoint him.  Tim suggested that Connie 
should also rejoin the committee.  She was with it from the beginning and then took a leave. So 
both of these names should be presented to the select board.  
 
Next meeting:  January 23, 2023, 5:30 pm in the Annex. The meeting adjourned at 6:25 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Gail Cromwell  
 


